
From: Nancyann Whitley
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB1530 cap and trade
Date: Sunday, February 9, 2020 12:10:41 PM

Please accept this as my statement to above mentioned bill

It appears this bill -
*Brought up in short session
*Told the public “ is so complex normal people can’t understand it “
*Trying to pass another measure which conceals all language, discussion and finding
*Needs time in normal session to measure impact in rural areas of Oregon
*Needs to be put to the vote of the people in the state of Oregon - not just the elected government

Again, there is more to Oregon than Portland and our voices deserve to be heard.

Sincerely
Nancy Ann Whitley
3985 NW Independence Hwy
Albany OR 97321
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